
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 19, 2022 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

FROM:   Lori Moller, City Clerk 

 

RE:  April 4th, 2023 Consolidated Election 

 

 

Petition packets for the April 4th, 2023, Consolidated Election may be picked up in the 

office of the Harvard City Clerk, 201 W. Diggins St., Harvard, IL beginning Tuesday, 

September 20, 2022.   

 

OFFICES TO BE ELECTED IN THE CITY OF HARVARD 

Alderman Ward 1  4 Year Term 

Alderman Ward 2  4 Year Term 

Alderman Ward 3  4 Year Term 

Alderman Ward 4  4 Year Term 

 

Petition packets will also be available on the City’s website. 

 

The City Clerk’s office is open Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm 

 

If you have any questions, contact Lori Moller, City Clerk at moller@cityofharvard.org or at 

815-943-6468, Option #2, Ext 105 

 

mailto:moller@cityofharvard.org

